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Matthias, Isaac L

From: Books24u <books24u@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 4:54 PM
To: All Alders
Subject: Item # 54, contract for well 15 PFAS treatment - Filters

Hello, Madison Common Council, 
 
I'm in support of the new filter system for well 15!  With the new contract for the construction of the 
filtering system for PFAS forever chemicals, some thoughts about past water quality could be in order 
as far as how much of PFAS from the Airport got into Madison's drinking water? 
 
I'm asking for a base number to be established to see just how much PFAS got consumed.  Is there 
an answer?  Has anyone in Madison, or in Dane County been tested for PFAS chemicals specifically 
via a blood serum draw?  Would it be helpful if a database of PFAS levels in the local population was 
established regarding PFAS? 
 
The drinking water system was definitely affected. 
 
Just asking. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Books 
Books24u@aol.com 
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